
 

 

 
 

Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) 
Holds Public Workshops in Cleveland area 

for the 
Cleveland/Detroit Metroplex Project 

 
The FAA will hold three public workshops to announce the completion of the 

Environmental Assessment for the Cleveland Detroit Metroplex Project.  The Project 
involves changes to aircraft flight routes and altitudes in certain areas. 

 
Workshops are OPEN TO ALL and held on the following dates: 

 
Tuesday, December 5, 2017, 5:00 PM -8:00 PM 

Don Umerley Civic Center (Memorial Hall) 
21016 Hilliard  Blvd. 

Rocky River, OH 44116 
 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017,  5:00 PM -8:00 PM 
Gunning Recreation Center (Gymnasium) 

16700 Puritas Avenue 
Cleveland, OH, 44135 

 
Thursday, December 7. 2017,  5:00 PM -8:00 PM 

Baldwin Wallace University Student Union/Strosacker Hall 
(Sandstone 3 Conference Room) 

120 East Grand Street 
Berea, OH, 44017 

 

 Can’t make a Workshop, the comment period is opened until December 11, 2017 

Email comments to:  9-ASW-CLE-DTWOAPM-Comment@faa.gov 

 

Come talk to the FAA and its team one-on-one in this informal open-house 
forum. Learn about the proposed changes to aircraft flight routes and 
altitudes at Cleveland Hopkins International Airport.  Electronic copies of 
the Draft EA and supporting materials are available at: 
 
http://www.metroplexenvironmental.com/cle_dtw_metroplex/cle_dtwintroduct

ion.html  
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